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News Release  

 

Gina Deer new Municipal Relations portfolio 
chief, to meet with Ste. Catherine mayor 

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 11, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would 
like to inform the community that Chief Gina Deer has been assigned the Municipal Relations 
portfolio, replacing Christine Zachary-Deom, who stepped down from the file due to workload 
issues. 
 
“I’ve been involved in some of these types of meetings already, so I was happy to step in,” 
said Chief Deer. “I plan to hit the ground running.” 
 
Her first official duty will be to meet with Ste. Catherine Mayor Jocelyn Bates today to 
discuss the feasibility study on the possible intermodal facility in the region. Representatives 
from Tewatohnhi’saktha will also be present at the meeting. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché    
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke     
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca    
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